
                                                                                                         
 

GLOBAL VILLAGE GUIDELINES 
 

Delegations will be given a booth in the Global Village in which to set up a display 

representing their school’s country/countries.  The Global Village will take place on the first 

evening of the conference and will serve as your chance to showcase the culture and 

unique identity of your country or countries.  Students will be given a chance to tour the 

Global Village, learning interesting facts about the nations represented at KUNA.  

Exploration and education will be guided by a Global Trivia Scavenger Hunt, in which 

students hunt for answers to trivia questions submitted by each country’s ambassadors. 

  

Display Guidelines: 

Each Delegation (no matter how many countries that school represents) will be given 

ONE space in the Global Village. 

Schools with more than one country may choose which countries to represent in 

their Global Village space. 

Schools with multiple countries may also choose to only represent one country 

in their Global Village space. 

DISPLAY INFORMATION: 

Dimensions: Displays MUST NOT EXCEED 8’ wide x 10’ deep. 

There are NO HEIGHT RESTRICTIONS; however, there is a limited amount of 

space that will accommodate displays exceeding 8’ in height. 

INCLUDED—each school will have a table (approximately 3’ x 6’) incorporate into 

your display. 

Types of information may be copied handouts, poster displays, music, items from 

your country, etc. 

All students stationed at the booth should be in Native Attire. 

Country Flags and Placards should be included in the Global Village display. 

NO FOOD OR BEVARAGE OF ANY KIND WILL BE ALLOWED AT THE GLOBAL 

VILLAGE. 

Global Village Displays must be made and assembled by students.  (If a display 

requires adults to assemble it, or if it was built primarily by adults, it will not be in 

the running for Best Global Village Display.) 

NOTE: Global Village displays will be in a non-secured area.  Please do not leave any 

valuables unattended in your display area.  The KY YMCA will not be responsible for 

items lost or stolen from unattended Global Village booths. 
  

 

 

 



 

 


